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Hello friends,

It's that time again. Time to gear up for yet another great night of
magic!!!

February 10th is our next meeting and what a killer it will be! We
have the famous Paul Wilson in from England to enchant us with his
incredible magic. You will learn a lot of stuff that you will actually do!
No fluff!!!

This guy has been to Marc's house many times and he always sells
out! Be sure to come see why. The lecture is only $5.00 for members
and $15.00 for non-members. Yet another reason to get your dues up
to date!

And not only that...but our very own Don Camp, in form Monday
Night Magic will be doing the teach-a-trick segment.. Can't wait for
this.

So, we'll see you all on the both for Paul Wilson and Don Camp!!!
See ya then,

Eric



